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Friday the 14th of May 2021

Dear Committee Members,

MDC Playground Funding Application - Ward School Playground

Thank you for considering this funding application for the development of our playground. I am in full support
of this application therefore endorse it fully.

Yours sincerely,

Carey Huria - Tumuaki/Principal

Leading Our Learning   -   Whai Akoranga
Together Respectful Adaptable Creative Kind
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